The Venom Bite

Northeast Venom Fastpitch

11/1/2014

[Edition 1, Volume 1]

It's Time to Sweat!

Indoor Practices have Started!

As we all must know by now, our indoor practice season has started. We had a few scrimmage games in Scranton and saw our players in action, for the only two times playing together as a team. The second scrimmage game was much better for us and the

until 8:00pm at the Next Level Indoor Facility at 142 Eley Street in Kingston. We will be focusing on proper fundamentals with Fielding and Hitting. This schedule will be solid until at least January. Stay tuned for any updated in the practice

The Northeast Venom Travel Teams are going to be a force to reckon with come the spring. We held our own save a few errors against a group of girls that have been playing together for months, as we didn't practice at all! Watch out other 12u Travel Teams, The Venom Bite will Hurt!

coaches found out what needed to be worked on during the indoor sessions. We will be super-competitive when the spring comes, so all other teams – Look Out! As a reminder, we will be holding indoor practices every Sunday from 1:00pm until 3:00pm and Tuesday Nights from 6:00pm

schedule. The Tuesdays during the Thanksgiving, Christmas, and New Year's weeks will be taken off – Family first! As with all practices, make sure our players stay hydrated by bringing their water bottles for our scheduled water breaks. It's Very Important!

Fundraising

• • •

Northeast Venom will be relying heavily on Sponsorships, Donations, and Fundraising to lower our teams' expenses for the upcoming Season. First up, we will be selling Krispy Kreme Donuts. We should get this started as soon as possible and the pickup date for the orders will be the Tuesday evening before Thanksgiving – just in time to deliver to our customers for Thanksgiving Dessert! See your Team Manager for Order Sheets. They will be \$7.00/Dozen and our cost is \$3.50/Dozen.

Also, spread any links that you see on the Social Networking sites, as we just put up an online donation link on our Facebook page! The more people that see it, the more funds that we will raise. Let's use our social skills wisely and hopefully we can get our uniforms paid for by generous people that we know!

Business Sponsors

Tax Breaks and Advertising Helps US!

We have made up Corporate Sponsor forms as well as small business donations forms that can be used successfully to help us grab up as many sponsors as we can. The end of the 2014 year is upon us and now is the best time to seek out business sponsorships and donations as they will use their donations, sponsorships, and contributions as tax write-offs for advertising. Contact your Venom Team Manager for

copies of these important documents, or you can download and print them out at:

www.NortheastVenom.com

On the left hand side, click "Handouts" and you will see each of them.

Please have your sponsor make any checks out to: Northeast Venom Fastpitch! The 12u Green Team will be entering at least 6 Weekend Tournaments this Spring – Summer Season. Please, if you have any vacation plans for this time of the year, kindly let your manager know as early in advance as you can so scheduling can be done properly. There will be Fall Tournaments as well, but it is too early to tell when they will happen just yet.

The 10u and 12u teams are both looking for 1-2 more utility type players. Should anyone know of one, kindly let your manager know as we will contact them to set up a tryout to see if they can have Venom running through their veins also!



www.NortheastVenom.com

570.763.9321